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Question 1

On page 1383 of the Volume 13 of the transcripts for A0912020, Mr. Daran Santi states 
that he would check with the Environmental Service Department and develop a 
response as to whether or not the numbers and personnel included in the San Joaquin 
Habitat Conservation Plan (HCP) are only PG&E employees or whether they include 
tree trimming contractors (or other contractors) hired to do vegetation management 
within the area covered by the HCP. The number of employees refers to the 700 
employees listed in the HCP (see pages 1379 through 1380 of Volume 13 of the 
transcripts as well as exhibit DRA-33 pages 8 and 13).

Answer 1

The reference to 700 employees relates to PG&E’s 2006 estimate of the number of 
PG&E employees who would need training regarding the HCP. The reference to 700 
employees did not include any tree trimming contractors or other contractors.
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